
BILLERICAY SOCIETY 

UPDATE – MAY 2020 

The Committee of Billericay Society hopes that you are all still well and staying safely at 

home.  At least we can all enjoy the sunshine that we are having and go on walks and meet 

a few friends while out. 

It still will not be possible to re-open the club at the moment but hopefully we will be up 

and running before the end of the year. Especially hoping that we will be able to have our 

Christmas Party.  Please keep all your fingers crossed. 

We have now heard from Peter Thomas that he has finished refurbishing the Town Sign on 

the Noak Hill Road A176.  It looks so much better now and will invite people to Billericay 

without looking in a very poor condition.    We have now received notification that the 

metal sign on the A129 will be refurbished very shortly. 

 

As we have said before it will not be possible to deliver this ourselves and only people who 

have given us their email address will receive it.  We have heard that some of you have 

kindly given a copy to members not on our email list. So please if you know of anyone who 

would like a copy please could you pass one on. 

You can contact the committee members by telephone and you will find their telephone 

numbers on the back of the 2020 Members Handbook. 

Keep well and stay safe.  We on the Committee will see you soon. 

David Bremner, Doug & Julie Smith. Lesley & John Humphries. Lynne Beard. 

 

 

 


